


GERC will review submissions and work with departments to make sure satisfactory course
assessment plans are in place for implementation in Spring 2016. During that term, as departments
begin (or continue) the business of general education assessment, GERC’s primary task will be to
develop an efficient reporting system for these activities, and I hope we will be in touch a year from
now with details on inaugurating that process in Fall 2016.

We recognize that the assessment expectations of the NWCCU and SBOE impose a lot of work on
busy people, and GERC's highest priority is to meet our accreditation obligations with a program that
respects faculty expertise in assessing their own courses. Accordingly, our guiding principle in
crafting this plan has been to preserve the primary authority for general education course assessment
in departments, with the hope that many can essentially continue or expand current assessment
procedures with minimal disruption. Please feel free to contact me or your unit's GERC representative
with any questions or suggestions.

Sincerely,

Andy Holland

Incoming Chair, General Education Requirements Committee (GERC)
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